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News from the
Chief Executive

SCOTTISH REGION — AYRSHIRE

Hello to you all, hope you're in good health and have managed to get
some winter renovation and maintenance work done in between the
horrendously wet and windy weather we’ve been bearing the brunt of!

The date for the Spring Outing to be played over the Portland Course at
Troon has been confirmed and will be Tuesday April 15. Derek will be
sending out the invites so be sure to get them in promptly as I'm sure
places will be in high demand. Remember the outing also serves as the
first leg of the Daval-sponsored Harry Diamond Memorial Jug.

| was fortunate enough to get down to Harrogate for a few days and
thoroughly enjoyed it! No, not just to get a break from a mundane home
life or to escape the horrendously wet and... (you get the picture), well
ok maybe a wee bit of that! but mainly because it was great to see old
friends and hopefully made new ones. It gives you the opportunity to
find out the hot topics in the profession and to take in seminars that
are of interest to you.

| had a beer or two with Kerr Rowan and lan Smith, a couple of local lads
selected for the Bernhard-sponsored trip to the GCSAA show in Orlando,
so I'm sure they will of had a good time of it over there.

In closing | would just like to wish my pal and ex Turnberry workmate
Brian Aitken all the best as he embarks on a new challenge with his
lawn care business.

Denis Twedell
07939 104701 denis.t@hotmail.co.uk

CENTRAL

Harrogate week seems like a long time ago now but it was a good week
by all accounts. | was unfortunately unable to attend this year but those
| spoke to certainly got a lot from it. The Section pass on our (belated)
congratulations to Walter Woods on receiving his Lifetime Achievement
Award, which was very much deserved. | often bump into Walter when he
is out practising on the courses at St Andrews and he never mentioned
it, which is typical of his self-deprecating style.

The season will soon be upon us and hopefully the weather will have
improved from the time I'm writing this. The Section are still hoping to
arrange a visit to the Barenbrug mixing plant at Falkirk followed by a
presentation before the end of March. Details of the date and directions to
the Warehouse will be posted on the website, www.biggacentralsection.
org.ulk as soon as they become available so keep a look out for that.

Also, your committee will be considering whether to stage a social
function some evening as has been suggested on the website, clay
pigeon shooting, go karting or similar. Again, log onto the website and
go to the new forum page to give us your suggestions on that or any
other items that interest you. The forum on the website has been very




